
21 July, 2020 
 
Greetings to members and friends of the Barkley Area Neighborhood Association. This 

message is to inform you that our association will not hold its usual member 

meeting this month. Although the current COVID-19 restrictions permit indoor 

gatherings of up to 50 people, I think that most of our members and neighbors 

are not willing to risk the exposure associated with our meetings. Besides that, the 

meeting rooms at the library are not available during the current phase 2 restrictions. 

 

Our association’s Board members agree that we should cancel our July meeting. We 

are willing to conduct any necessary business using alternatives to in-person meetings. 

 

We hope that conditions later this year will support planning for our usual member 

meeting in January. We’ll communicate in the Fall about plans for the new year and will 

encourage new memberships and renewals to support our ongoing activities and 

expenses. We’ll include communications on our website: barkleyplace.org and 

on nextdoor.com. If you have any questions or suggestions, I welcome your reply to this 

message. 

 

I hope that you and your family members are well and are able to remain well during the 

continuing pandemic. 

John Krupsky 

President 

Barkley Area Neighborhood Association 

(225) 767-4684 

 

 

http://barkleyplace.org/
http://nextdoor.com/

